MEMORANDUM Follick & Bessich, Attorneys At Law

TO: All U.S. Customs Brokers

FROM: Follick & Bessich

DATE: December 7, 2009

RE: Customs Brokers Annual User Fee Payment for 2010

Please be advised that the Customs Brokers Annual User Fee for 2010 is due by January

25, 2010. Payment of $138.00 is required for each permit held by a broker. For example, a broker
who holds an individual, corporate and national permit would pay a total of $414.00 for all three
permits.

It is important to note that the user fee is associated with the permit and not the license itself.
Therefore, any individual license broker who does not hold a permit is not required to pay the annual
fee.

Finally, and with respect to the national permit, the $138.00 fee is payable at the port through
which the broker’s license was issued. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact

our offices.
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